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A Picnic in the Garden  

Please can we remind parents that you are invited to attend ‘A Picnic in the Garden’ with 

your child on: 

Tues 19th July - Emma and Hayley’s Groups  AM Children 10.30am  & PM Children 2.00pm 

Weds 20th July - Lizzy & Gillian and Ayrin’ Groups AM Children  10.30am & PM Children 2.00pm 

 

 

 

Summer Holiday Closure 

Please can we remind parents of the early collection times on Thursday 21st July 

2022. 

 AM children - 10.40am 

 PM children - 2.40pm 

     30 hour children can attend either a morning or an afternoon session only. 

The Nursery School will be closed on Friday 22nd July for the start of the summer 

holiday and we will re-open on Wednesday 7th September for our returning      

children. Good Luck to all the children who will be starting Reception in              

September. 

We hope you all have a lovely holiday and we look forward to seeing you all next 

term. 


